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Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration Expands in Charleston County 
$1.54 million investment will create 20 new jobs 
 
Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration, a family-owned business specializing in custom woodworking and 
restoration, today announced an expansion of its operation in Charleston County. The $1.54 million investment 
will create 20 new jobs. 
 
An architectural millworks company, Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration works on remodeling projects 
while also designing and building custom cabinets and heirloom furniture. The company is expanding its 
woodworking shop by moving to a more than 16,000-square-foot facility located at 10125 N. Highway 17 in 
McClellanville.  
 
Operations will be online in January 2024. Individuals interested in joining the Carpenters Woodworks and 
Restoration team should email the company.  
 
QUOTES 
 
“We want to continue to grow our shop family and expand our mission to build, transform and inspire lives to 
thrive.” 
-Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration Owner Drew Taylor 
 
"This $1.54 million investment is a significant milestone for Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration. I 
congratulate them on their success and thank them for their continued commitment to South Carolina." 
-Gov. Henry McMaster  
  
“Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration is transforming its business just like its woodworkers transform timber 
into pieces of art. Congratulations to the Carpenters’ team on this expansion which will help to meet the 
continued demand for quality wood products.”  
-Secretary of Commerce Harry M. Lightsey III 
 
“We welcome this growth and look forward to Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration’s steady contributions to 
rich artisanship in Charleston County.”  
-Charleston County Council Chairman Herbert Ravenel Sass III 
 
“As Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration continues to grow and flourish, their expansion not only creates 
job opportunities for our residents but also enhances the renowned quality of workmanship for which 
Charleston County is known.”  
-Charleston County Economic Development Executive Director Steve Dykes 
 
FIVE FAST FACTS 

• Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration is expanding in Charleston County.  
• The company’s $1.54 million investment will create 20 new jobs. 

mailto:kbarlow@charlestoncounty.org
https://carpentersrestoration.com/
mailto:admin@carpentersrestoration.com


• Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration is an architectural millworks company specializing in custom 
woodworking and restoration. 

• The company will be located at 10125 N. Highway 17 in McClellanville, S.C. 
• Individuals interested in joining the Carpenters Woodworks and Restoration team should email 

the company.   
 
About Charleston County Economic Development 
For three decades, Charleston County Economic Development Department has been dedicated to establishing and 
maintaining business relationships with new and existing industries to preserve the Charleston area’s exceptional 
business climate and quality of life. To learn more about Charleston County Economic Development, visit 
www.charlestoncountydevelopment.org. 
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For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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